ĐỀ THI GIỮA HỌC KÌ 2 – ĐỀ SỐ 1 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 9 RIGHT ON! BIÊN SOAN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

PART 1. LISTENING

Listen to Lisa and Paul talking about their living environment. Write T (right) or F(wrong).

Tải audio <u>tại đây</u>

1. Paul agrees that the city's living environment needs to improve.

A. True

B. False

2. Lisa suggests adding more walking and biking paths for better air quality.

A. True

B. False

3. Paul thinks that effective trash recycling could benefit the air and water.

A. True

B. False

4. There are only some programmes that need volunteers.

A. True

B. False

Listen to Louis and Hannah talking about choosing a future career. Choose the best option (A, B, C or

D).

Tải audio <u>tại đây</u>

5. According to Hannah, who could give Louis the best career advice?

A. his father

B. careers advisors

C. his teacher

D. his friends

6. What is Louis's hobby?

A. flying airplane models

B. collecting drone models

C. building airplane models

D. buying drone models

7. What does Hannah think is the most important for a drone pilot?

A. knowledge of drones

B. flying skills

C. driving skills

D. motor skills
8. According to Hannah, what is Louis good at?
A. building things
B. solving problems
C. being creative
 A. building things B. solving problems C. being creative D. hardly making mistakes PART 2. LANGUAGE
PART 2. LANGUAGE
Choose the best option (A, B, C or D).
9. Being a video game developer can a lot of your free time.
A. take in
B. take on
C. take up
C. take up D. take off
10. Anna is surprised Kate passed the interview for the job.
A. which
B. that
C. who
D. what
11. The workload is very heavy with lots of deadlines.
A. high
B. tight
C. easy
D. quick
12. Cyber security managers have to an eye on online communication to protect online systems.
A. catch
 A. catch B. keep C. put
C. put
D. see
Read the annoucement below and choose the best option (A, B, C or D).
🟫 🔵 Let's Clean Our Neighborhood Together! 🧹
Dear Students and Parents,
Our school is organizing a Neighborhood Cleanup Drive to promote a cleaner, healthier environment! Join
us as we work together to (13) a difference.
Date: January 22

O Time: 8.00 a.m. • Meeting Point: At the entrance of Cultural House Bring gloves, garbage bags, and your (14) _____! Together, we can keep our community clean and beautiful. Let's show that small actions (15) _____ big changes. Your participation matters! **C** For details, contact 0987654321. Let's take pride in our neighborhood! See you (16) 13. A. make **B.** give C. do **D.** create 14. A. enthusiastic **B.** enthusiasm C. enthusiast **D.** enthusiastically 15. A. result from **B.** come from C. lead to **D.** bring up 16. A. this **B.** that C. here **D.** there Read the advertisement below and choose the best option (A, B, C or D). 🖋 Jumpstart Your Career with Our Training Program! 鷱 Students, (17) _____ ready for success with our specialized job training course at our centre! Master essential skills (18) _____ IT, Marketing, Communication,... Gain hands-on experience through real-world projects Build a strong resume and prepare for interviews Learn from expert trainers with (19) _____ guidance

- Start Date: February 1st
- Location: 82 Dich Vong Hau street
- digioihay.com **•** Ideal for students aiming to (20) ______ in the job market!
- Limited slots available enroll today!
- Contact 01233456789 or visit futurejob.com for details.

17.

- A. get
- **B.** go
- C. have
- **D.** make
- 18.
- A. on
- **B.** in
- C. at
- **D.** of
- 19.
- A. in person
- **B.** personal
- C. personalized
- **D.** personally
- 20.
- A. stand up
- **B.** stand for
- **C.** stand in
- **D.** stand out

PART 3. READING

Read the text about John. Choose the best option (A, B, C or D).

John lost his job and was having a hard time making money. He did research online and found a few job (21) _____. While he was waiting for the replies from the employers, he took his free time to explore the city (22) _____he lived. One day, when John (23) _____around his neighbourhood, he saw a new shopping centre. He was surprised to see many electric charging stations in front. He learned that these stations encourage people to use more (24) ______ cars that are friendly to the environment and help the world stay clean. John started to use electric cars and learned more about using renewable energy for his home. Eventually, he got a job at the city's (25) _________ famous company for constructing green buildings. John was (26) ______ with his new job and hoped others could do similar positive things.

- 21.
- A. areas
- **B.** facilities
- **C.** solutions
- **D.** opportunities
- 22.
- A. where
- **B.** when
- C. which
- **D.** that
- 23.
- A. walks
- **B.** was walking
- C. walked
- **D.** is walking
- 24.
- A. electric
- **B.** electronic
- C. electricity
- **D.** electron
- 25.
- A. as
- **B.** less
- C. more
- **D.** most
- 26.
- A. interested
- **B.** delighted
- C. excited
- **D.** exhausted

Read the text about vertical farmers. Choose the best option (A, B, C, or D).

Vertical farming is a new career, and it will be in high demand in the future. This farming <u>method</u> uses artificial lighting, climate control, and multiple layers of crops to take up less space than traditional farming. It is becoming more and more popular in big cities.

As vertical farmers, they need to be patient because plants take time to grow. It can take months for crops to fully develop. Every day, there are many different tasks, so they also have to work hard from early morning

until late at night to finish them. Besides, different plants may require different growing conditions, so farmers must be flexible to meet the different needs of plants. Furthermore, in order to use artificial resources for farming, they must learn a great deal about modern machines.

Most vertical farmers consider their work to be both challenging and rewarding. They feel pleased to grow safe food for those in areas which have difficult farming conditions. If you want to make a difference in helping people stay healthy with fresh food, becoming a vertical farmer can be an enjoyable career choice.

27. According to paragraph 1, what is TRUE about vertical farming?

A. It is similar to traditional farming.

B. It appeared a long time ago.

C. Its popularity will grow in the future.

D. It takes up a lot of space to grow crops.

28. Which word has the CLOSEST meaning to the word method in paragraph 1?

A. technique

B. notice

C. step

D. plan

igiaihay.com 29. According to paragraph 2, vertical farmers have to

A. use natural resources for farming

B. work for a few hours each day

C. replace the plants after each crop

D. wait months for the crops to fully develop

30. The word <u>them</u> in paragraph 2 refers to

A. plants

B. tasks

C. months

D. crops

31. What can be inferred from paragraph 3 about vertical farmers?

A. They don't like their jobs.

B. They don't enjoy farming.

C. They contribute to people's health.

D. They are not satisfied with their crops.

32. What is the best title for the passage above?

A. Vertical Farming: A Promising Career for the Future

B. Advatages and Disadvantages of Vertical Farming

C. The History of Vertical Farming

D. Vertical Farming – The Best Job of All Time

Truy cập https://loigiaihay.com/ để xem lời giải SGK, SBT, VBT từ lớp 1 - lớp 12 tất cả các môn

PART 4. WRITING Rearrange the given words to make complete sentences. 33. 3D printing/ is/ as/ tomorrow./ new job/ She/ technician/ starting/ her/ a => ____ 34. people/ that/ high demand./ be / Many/ are/ drone pilots/ will/ in/ certain => Make complete sentences using the prompts. **35.** It / be/ my suggestion / you / should / learn / a foreign language. => _____ 36. The interviewer/ asked / him/ when/ he/ be able to/ start/ work. => 37. There/ be/ a fact / the need/ virtual security guards/ increase/ in 20 years. =>____ihu Rewrite the sentences using reported speech. **38.** "My company will hire more cyber security managers next year," she told us. => ___ **39.** "Would you like to come to the career talk with me today?" he asked me. =>_____ 40. His father asked him, "When are you going to take this English course?" => _____

-----THE END------